
GLADERY FISHING, INCORPORATED 
NON-ENTANGLING FADS POLICY 

ISSF Conservation Measure 3.5 
 

GLADERY FISHING, INC., an environmentally responsible company, hereby publicly states 
that it requires onboard its vessels the use of only non-entangling FADs and does not 
permit aboard its vessels the practice of deploying FADs that are of Highest Entanglement 
Risk as defined in the ISSF Guide for Non-Entangling FADs. This policy shall apply to all 
new FAD deployments, regardless of the type of vessel that deploys the FADs. 

We commit to the non-usage of netting materials either in the surface structure (raft) or the 
submerged structure. 

To support the global transition to non-entangling FADs, ISSF adopted Conservation 
Measure 3.5 on transactions with ships using only non-entangling FADs.  The measure 
stipulates that ISSF participating companies “transact only with those purse seine vessels 
whose owners have a public policy on the use of only non-entangling FADs” and that the 
policy must refer to the ISSF Guide for Non-Entanglement DCPs. 

In connection with this, GFI certifies that its fleet only deploys non-entanglement FADs 
based on ISSF guidelines during its operations.   

This statement is visible onboard every fishing vessel in the GFI’s fleet, in all languages 
commonly spoken onboard. 

This policy was adopted on June 01, 2024. 

 

 

https://iss-foundation.org/knowledge-tools/guides-best-practices/non-entangling-fads/download-info/non-entangling-and-biodegradable-fads-guide-english/

